Parents,

| am so proud of all of the accomplishments of our students. From academics to athletics to the arts,

our kids ought to feel quite proud. As we transition into summer, I'm praying that God would provide
rest for each of your families. | cannot wait for us all to be together in August! Please see below for a

few reminders:

* Please be sure to click on the Middle School Award Winners link for this year's recipients.
e  We look forward to seeing you on campus this week for locker clean out. Please be sure to bring

all required materials with you. See the included documents for additional information.
* Report cards will be mailed to all families by May 29, 2020.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Have a great summer!

Robby Davis
MS Principal



